

# St. Joseph the Worker Preschool – Board of Education

2023-24 Board Newsletter, Issue #3 January 2024

### Registration

Preschool Registration for the 2024-25 school year is quickly approaching. Registration will open for all, starting on Monday, January 29. Parents of current students will receive first seniority, then alumni families, then parish members, and then the general public. Please be sure to register soon to guarantee your spot for next year.

There is a \$75 non-refundable registration fee. However, if you refer another family to our preschool, your registration fee could be compensated! Tuition will be \$125 per month for the 3-year-old class and \$135 per month for the 4/5-year-old class. We hope you have enjoyed the year here at St. Joseph the Worker Preschool and that you will remain a part of our preschool family next year!

#### **Open House**

There will be an open house Tuesday, February 6<sup>th</sup> at 6pm to give anyone interested in the program an opportunity to see the classroom and meet our 3 wonderful teachers. Anyone with a prospective student is welcome to attend!

#### **Catholic Schools Week**

January 28 - February 3 is National Catholic Schools Week and is set aside to celebrate your choice of Catholic education for your child. Please check out the Catholic Times special edition that week for an article featuring St. Joseph the Worker Preschool.

Also, please join us during our Saturday, February 3<sup>rd</sup> and Sunday, February 4<sup>th</sup> services for a video highlighting the preschool with a special collection to follow. All funds from that collection will go directly to the preschool to further benefit our program. Be sure to check out the Sign Up Genius email sent out by Mrs. Viste if you'd like to help collect the donations after mass.

## Valentine's Day Parties

Our Valentine's Day parties will be held on Tuesday, February 13th for the 3-year-old class, and Wednesday, February 14th for the 4/5year-old-class. Mrs. Viste will send more information along with a sign-up for parents and grandparents who would like to join in the party.

# **School Cancellations**

Just a reminder as the temperatures continue to get colder this season, if the Ball-Chatham School District cancels, so will St. Joseph the Worker Preschool. Mrs. Viste will also send an email for any cancellations.

Calendar of Events			St. Joseph the Worker Preschool Board of Directors		
January	4	School Resumes	Fr. Joe Molloy	217-483-3772	stjos@comcast.net
January	15	MLK Birthday-No School	Mike Allen	217-652-0842	michaelallen86@gmail.com
February	16	No School	Sara Marquess-Allen	217-416-1930	scara38@hotmail.com
February	19	Presidents Day-No School	Lyndsee Burtle	217-899-8891	lyndseeburtle@gmail.com
February	20	P/T Conferences 3's-No School	Sarah Flott	708-408-5406	sflott22@gmail.com
March	29-5	Spring Break	Morgan Gabelmann	217-827-3658	mlgabelmann@gmail.com
			Jaclynn Phillips	217-622-9390	jewhitlow2@gmail.com
			Nichole Poss	217-899-3403	nlkucher@gmail.com
			Brittney Scott	217-671-7014	brittneyafoster@gmail.com
			Mallory Sinner	815-970-5118	malloryramos@gmail.com